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I am writing about the new Carb Law that only allows us to drive 1000 miles with our heavy and medium duty tow trucks.
We are a small business in the NOX Exempt zone that has no issues with smog. We have older trucks that do the job required of them but because they are older, you are requiring a $20,000 filter put on them. The local mechanics say they can’t put these filters on the older trucks. This creates a bigger issue for us. 
It will be impossible to sell these trucks in California due to the CARB laws. We must sell these trucks in order to afford the newer more expensive trucks that could cost us $350,000.  
This new ruling to be only able to drive 1000 miles limits us from doing the emergency response that is required in this area. California Tow Truck Association is working to get the towing industry to be qualified as emergency responders.
This ruling can put us out of business and have 10 families out of work. Since we are the only big rig in an area of 150 miles, it will cause a lot of problems for our clients, our auto club customers, the local police, and the Highway Patrol that requires us to respond to a big rig accident. 
It is hard enough to find drivers that can pass a drug test, not have a felony against them, which cause them to not qualify for CHP rotation, and now we can’t respond to any accident after we have driven 1000 miles. Something has to change, I don’t know what will happen when we can’t respond. Please reconsider this issue, or hopefully, you will not need a tow truck. 

  Sincerely , LeRoy Hoffman, owner
